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Eve O'Sullivan

Subject: Technical Amendment Application CR07794 

 
 

From: Irene Williamson <iwilliam@monaghancoco.ie>  
Sent: Monday 23 August 2021 09:42 
To: Caitriona Collins <C.Collins@epa.ie> 
Cc: Peadar McGuinness <pmcguinness@monaghancoco.ie>; Kieran Duffy <kduffy@monaghancoco.ie>; Nial 
O'Connor <noconnor@monaghancoco.ie> 
Subject: FW: Technical Amendment Application CR07794  
 
Caitriona,  
 
I refer correspondence below with Kieran Duffy on 23/4/2021 and 26/2021 and subsequent telephone conversation 
with Kieran Duffy on 10/5/2021 Ref. Technical Amendment Application CR07794. 
 
I also refer my telephone message left on your phone last Friday 20/8/2021. 
 
I wish to confirm that negotiations regarding a revised concession contract fee with McElvaney Waste and 
Recycling  was completed last Friday 20/8/2021.  Subsequently, Monaghan County Council now wish to “unpause” 
Technical Amendment Application CR07794.   
 
As previously discussed Monaghan County Council require notice in advance of the proposed date of the Technical 
Amendment Application CR07794 decision to ensure that the Recycling Facilities at Scotch Corner has a valid waste 
authorisation in place at all times.  Monaghan County Council proposes a date of 1st September 2021 if possible. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
Irene Williamson 
Scotch Corner Landfill Manger 
Letterbane, 
Annyalla, 
Castleblaney, 
Co. Monaghan 
A75 AD96 

087-6991844   
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